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It seems to me that the utilities as well as the PUC already have a processes in place 

for reviewing new technolgies and implementing them when proven reliable and cost 

effective. If grid enhancing technologies were "real", as in cost effective and reliable, 

they would already be on the radar screen. Since someone seems motivated to force 

the issue I am assuming that these technologies have flaws and are not ready for 

prime time. There is enough interest in this state regarding energy efficiency that it 

isn't necessary to force adoption of new ideas by government fiat. 


